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The LMC Annual 

Church Picnic 

is back! 

Sunday, June 27th 
 

Join us for outdoor fun and delicious food! We 

will have one worship service that morning at 

10am. This service will be a Contemporary 

Service held outdoors (weather permitting). The 

picnic will start directly afterwards. Look for 

more details and the signup for the starter, side 

or dessert you would like to share.  
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LMC will be having a Voter’s 

Meeting Sunday, June 6th 
We will have one Traditional Worship 
Service at 10:00am followed by the voter’s 
meeting. Please plan to attend to keep 
informed and connected to our missions. 
There will be no 9am Contemporary Service 
or 10am Adult Bible Study that day.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

LMC Church Garden  
 

We have begun work on our Church Garden. We are looking for lots 

of volunteers to help out with the maintenance, so please consider 

getting out your gardening gloves to help LMC plant the seeds to 

show God’s love to our community and neighbors.  Look for the 

schedule and add your name to times you can help. We are working 

with “Gardens Growing Faith” and Bryan Nesci. If you have any 

questions, please contact Donna Colasurdo, 732-233-5663. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thrivent Event about Chocolate! 

Tuesday June 15th from 7 to 8pm 
You are invited to join Consultant, Emma 

Gotschall for a virtual event sponsored by the 

Hersey Company to discover how chocolate is 

made. If you sign up in advance, our Thrivent rep., 

John Seifert, will drop off the complimentary bag 

at LMC for you to pick up with everything you 

will need to participate from your home. See the 

flyer for more information about how to register. 

 



Lunch Break Food Collection 
 

Please remember to bring in your donations.  

We have not yet reached our goal for this month. 

See the list below for items that are needed.  

 

If you would like to help deliver, please contact 

Ed & Heidi Magenheimer at 732-741-0564.  

 
 

DONATIONS FOR LUNCH BREAK 

FOOD LIST FOR FOOD PANTRY 

 

• Bottled water 

• Peanut butter & Jelly 

• Canned fruits, 

• Low sodium: 

Vegetables, soups, stews, chili, 

tuna fish, chicken, etc. 

• Canned beans, dry beans, lentils 

• Nutritious snacks  

• Shelf stable milk (canned or boxes) 

• Brown rice 

• Cereal 

• Spaghetti sauce, 

instant potatoes, 

pasta 

• canned tuna & 

chicken 

• Coffee, tea, juices 

• Condiments like 

ketchup, mustard, 

mayonnaise 

syrup, salt, pepper, 

salad dressings 

• Spices like garlic powder, lemon 

pepper, basil, oregano, etc. 

• Sugar, flour, cake mix, icing 

• Macaroni and cheese, mashed 

potato mixes, rice mixes, etc. 

• Cooking oil (vegetable) 

• Individual portions of applesauce, 

pudding, snacks, juices, etc. 

• Gluten free foods 

• Foods for our diabetics 

 

 



Happy Teacher Apreciation Week 

to our fabulous Preschool Teachers and Director! 
A light lunch was provided by the Preschool Board for our wonderful staff to enjoy on May 6th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured: 

MaryEllen 

Murachanian, 

Linda Pucci,  

Stephanie Wesch, 

Charis Egan, and 

Diane Mariani. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



VBS 2021 
We are excited that we will be able to 

offer our Vacation Bible School Camp 

to the community this year.  The 

camp, for children aged 3 to 6th grade, 

is scheduled for  

Monday, August 2nd 

through Friday, August 6th 

from 9am to 12noon 
 

We are looking for lots of volunteers 

to help make this camp the huge 

success it has been in the past.  

Please contact Carol Pignataro, 732-896-5275,  carolannpignataro@gmail.com, or the church 

office if you are able help out.  

Teens, remember that you earn volunteer hours for school and clubs. 

If you would like us to pray for you or someone you know please e-mail 
officeLmc818@gmail.com  

or call Pastor at 423-507-7189 

mailto:carolannpignataro@gmail.com
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Saturday 

August 7th  

1-4pm 
 

If you love Trunk or Treat, you won’t want to miss our Fun Faire Carnival! 

There will be games, food, and prizes! The event will be free- as guests enter, they will get a 

free pack of tickets (enough to play each game once, plus a few extra). If you’re having too 

much fun to stop then you can get additional tickets if 

you donate to Lunch Break. We will also have an area 

to drop off food donations. 

If you want to host a parking spot  

and game, please contact 

Dan or Ellen Rehberg or Pastor. 

Just like Trunk or Treat you will be assigned a spot in 

our parking lot. Each participant should get a “prize” 

such as a small toy or a piece of candy. We hope that 

most games will be able to randomly give out a “Grand 

Prize” every so often (maybe a slightly larger toy). We 

will be applying for a grant from the Endowment Fund 

and Thrivent Action Teams to provide funding for 

food, advertising, and the grand prizes. Donations will 

hopefully cover the smaller gifts.  

Game ideas are available. We don’t want too many repeated games, so you will be asked to let 

us know your plan ahead of time. This will also allow time to purchase themed grand prizes (a 

fishing game can get bubbles, while a dinosaur themed game can get stuffed dinos). Great ideas, 

prizes, and some inexpensive premade games 

can be found online from Oriental Trading, 

CarnivalSavers, or Amazon (don’t forget to use 

smile.amazon.com!). Ellen Rehberg will have 

some ideas printed out, too.  

 

If you want to help, but don’t want to run a 

game we will need volunteers to hand out 

tickets and to host the refreshments table.  

We also need everyone to invite their friends 

and neighbors! 

This will be such a fun event! Kids and Adults, Guests and Hosts will all have a blast! 



 
 
 
 

 

1st  Greg Shaljian 

6th Makenzie Brockel 

9th  Daniel Cho 

12th  Anthony Atkinson 

    Ariana Atkinson 

13th  Cathy Gallimore 

14th  Sean Edson 

15th  Hannah Kvedaras 

17th  Anna Genke 

         Sara Genke 

21st  Michael Cincotta 

22nd  Rebecca Schiafone 

26th  Bill Minue 

30th  Paul Krosnicki 

 

 

 

 

 
Linda Moldoch Kathy P. Henry & Family Gary duBois Sister-in-law Roseann 

Chip Walker Baiba Grinvalds Sandi Carter Yuet Cho 

Melvin Taylor Jerry Kastning Russ Baccaglini Bill Tobia 

Devyn & Kayla Joseph Connie Wild Zak Brown & family Deanna Blair 

Gene Buckley Art Strohmer Colin Janis Luksis 

Harold Brown Bob Hollenbeck Colton Farrell Tim Bains 

Lynn Gerhman Louis Russo Judy O’Connor Jean Berich 

Renee Connell John Wills Brian & Mary Ann Deborah 

Ruta Colomb Cynthia Mayer Pastor Jace Detrie Rev. Jonah & Liz Burakowski & family 

Julie & Peter Foy Colleen Carlo Scott Roerich Tom & Eleanor Mirandi 

Lori McGuinness Bennett Craft Joyce Siney James 

Pat Breeden Daniel Maida Steve Koob  

Please e-mail us any prayer requests; or join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 

officeLmc818@gmail.com

 Share the News! The deadline for July’s newsletter will be June 27th   

If you have stories, questions, or ideas e-mail us at ellen.illies@yahoo.com 
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